
Caryn Rinehart <rinehartc@hbschools.org>

Invitation to November 14 Board Meeting


SCW <pittsfan1@yahoo.com> Mon, Nov 21, 2022 at 6:37 PM
Reply-To: SCW <pittsfan1@yahoo.com>
To: "rinehartc@hbschools.org" <rinehartc@hbschools.org>
Cc: "hobaughg@hbschools.org" <hobaughg@hbschools.org>, "csharkey@hbschools.org" <csharkey@hbschools.org>,
"kgove@hbschools.org" <kgove@hbschools.org>, "katzenbergerc@hbschools.org" <katzenbergerc@hbschools.org>, "Steven
Web." <pittsfan1@yahoo.com>

Greetings All,
  
I am so sorry for the response delay for todays Mtg.  11/21/22  I head about....   

I am in a different time zone right now and will be home soon.

Hope all is going well as I directed the custodians the best I could for who was willing.... And scheduled many upgrades at
the M/S for 12/28/22...

I am   Very Thankful   that Greg had taken my advice  to appoint   them two as Head Custodians to save the district some
cash....
    

   
Good Luck to you all as I am here to assist as needed in the future for what I see as some on coming concerns with boiler
project's and foundation issues.... 

  or   

  God Bless
    Steven  
On Monday, November 21, 2022 at 06:13:38 PM EST, Steven Weber <webers@hbschools.org> wrote:

NEW CONTACT AS NEEDED FOR S.WEBER GOING FWD.
[Quoted text hidden]
-- 

     Steven Weber
  Facilities Supervisor
       High Bridge 
     School District
     908- 638-4105
        Ext 4282

mailto:webers@hbschools.org



